

Little Falls Public School

Helen Brockman – Principal Kerry Carlyle- Vice-Principal 25 Lindsay Atkinson Drive P.O. Box 1300 St. Marys, Ontario N4X 1B8 Telephone: 519-284-3615



Fax: 519-284-2193 Web: littlefalls.amdsb.ca

December 15, 2014 Hi Brennan

The Little Falls staff and students love the SofSurface tiles surrounding our playground. When students fall we do not have the injuries or cuts associated with pavement or grassy fields. The teachers love to do supervision duty at the playground because the SofSurface tile cushions their steps. Our classroom floors are concrete so it really makes a difference when you need to stand for 30 minutes of duty.

The tiles look the same as they did the day they were put in. We would recommend the SofSurface Tiles to any school that puts in a playground.

We really do love it!

Sincerely,

Helen Brockman

Principal, Little Falls Public School